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I Wanted to Rent

General contractor for
Kimberly-Clark Lagoon
Project is seeking rental
accomodations for its work
force in the Terrace
Bay/Schreiber area.

These include houses, cot-
tages, cabins, apartments,
housekeeping rooms etc.
Please contact LeBrun
Northern Contracting Ltd.
at 825-3737 in Terrace Bay.
If there is no answer please

call 623-3500 in Thunder Bay.
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Counclil supports fundraiser

By Connie Sodaro

The last Terrace Bay Council
meeting saw Ron Running,
District Manager, Ministry of
Natural Resources, Ken
McQuatters, Senior Technician
with the MNR and James
Harrison, Chief Forester,
Kimberly-Clark, review K.C.'s
five-years Timber Management
Plan.

Discussed were the areas in
the Terrace Bay district that K.C.
will cut over the next five years.
They also showed maps to indi-
cate where any extra roads may
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DAY OF APRIL, 1989.

Birth Annogygnéement

George & Cheryl are pleased
to announce the birth of
their 2nd daughter

Kristy Maria
a little sister for Jaime

‘Born at McCausland Hospital on March 21, 1989
at 11:00 a.m. Weighing 7 lbs 12 ozs.
Proud grandparents are Jack & Gail Moore
and Henry & Maria Hermes of Terrace Bay.
Special thanks to Dr. Wilkes, Mrs. Churney and the
nursing staff for the great care we received during our stay

The Corporation of the
Township of Terrace Bay

PUBLIC MEETING

Concerning a Propsed Zoning By-Law Amendment

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the
Township of Terrace Bay will hold a public meeting on Monday,
June 5, 1989, at 6:30 p.m. at the Terrace Bay Municipal Office, 12
Simcoe Plaza, to consider a proposed zoning by-law amendment
under Section 34 of the Planning Act.

The proposed zoning by-law amendment would change the zone
category of 88.23 hectares of land east of the Kimberly-Clark of
Canada Limited pulp mill from "A" (Rural) to "MP" (Paper
Products Industrial) to permit the construction of an acrated lagoon
to provide secondary treatment of effluent from the pulp mill.

ANY PERSON may attend the public meeting and/or make written
or verbal representation either in support of or in opposition to the
proposed zoning by-law amendment. -

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION relating to the proposed zoning
by-law amendment is available for inspection at my office between
8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday - Friday.

DATED AT THE TOWNSHIP OF TERRACE BAY THIS 24th

DAVID C. FULTON
CLERK-TREASURE ADMINISTRATOR
TOWNSHIP OF TERRACE BAY

12 SIMCOE PLAZA
P.O. BOX 40
TERRACE BAY, ONTARIO
POT 2WO0

be built to reach this forested
area.

Roy Teniuk presented a
progress report on his waterskiing
trip across Lake Supcrior which
will be used to raise funds for
Muscular Dystrophy.

Teniuk requested that council
hire a student to assist with the
promotion.

May 16, there will be a door-
to-door blitz to get pledges and
donations. The ski will start at the
light house at Copper Harbor,
Michigan and will end at the
Terrace Bay beach - a run of 177
km.

There are 16 volunteer Fire
Departments already involved to
help raise money for MD.

Council has loancd the logal
Fire Department $2,000 for the
Water Ski Project all of which
will be paid back, interest free, by
September 30, 1989. This money
will provide a working capital to
buy such items as hats, buttons,
T-shirts and sweatshirts.

iMother's

Day

DINNER
SPECIALS

S:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m.
Reservations please.

* Shrimps-Scampi Style
* Broiled Fillet Mignon
* Cogauvin
* Beef Bourguignon

324-2890

Serendipity
Gardens

Acetate Care: Drycleaning
may bec preferred. Remove
oily stains before washing.
Heat in washing, drying, or
pressing may set stains perma-
nently. Use low temperature in

laundering and ironing.
Sensitive to heat in ironing,
Acrylic Care: Can be
drycleaned, is machine wash-
able, and is dryable at moder-
ate temperature. Check label.
Reduce static electricity by
using a fabric softener. '
Metallic Care: If washable,
either hand. or machine wash-
ing 1s successful. Iron at low
tcmperature. Drycleanable.
Nylon Care: Machine
washable and drics at low tem-
peraturcs. Scavenges color.
(Wash whites separately.)

The Sewing Nook
825-9555

Downstairs from the Post
Office on Simcoe Plaza

O'Brian International is mak-
ing and donating the skiis and
equipment for this venture.

Local bulk fuel businesses are
being approached to supply the
fuel needed for the trip.

The town council also
received a Thank You for their
donation to the North Shore
Community Band, which was in
the amount of $5,000.  «

The EMO will be holding a
meeting in Thunder Bay in regard

to the Dryden plane crash. Russ
Phillips and Louis Maltais will be
making a presentation,

Constable Gary Callaghan will
attend this meeting on May 24 at
the expense of the municipality.

May 24 to 31 is the weck
announced by Kimberly-Clark for

their annual maintenance shut-
down.

Sam Cloutier resigned from
his position with the town's pub-
lic works department.

Winnie's Notes

By Winnie Campbell

The members of the Schreiber
Chimo Club met on Friday, April
21 for their monthly meeting with
a good turnout.

Ken Davis, president, was in
the chair and was welcomed back
after his holiday.

The meeting opened with a
minute's silence in respect to the
memory of Past President Mr.
Tom whent and Mrs. Lillian
Gagnon.

The minutes of the previous

meeting were read by the secre-
tary, Mrs. Helen Jartus and were
approved as read. The financial
report was given by Mr. Pat
Guina, trcasurer and were
approved as read.

There was one Home Bingo
winner for April - Mrs. Winnie
Campbell. May Bingo cards are
now available for May 1.

Mrs. Eva Gordon gave her
card secretary's report having sent
numerous get well and sympathy
cards to members. Thank you

Continued on page 7

Thank you

I am deepfully greatful to the McCausland Hospital

Emergency Staff and Daryl & Gwen for their
careful attention when I fractured my ankle.
Special thanks to the air-ambulance, Dr. Hamilton

and Dr. Sweet, Bill, all my family & Earl for being
at the hospital with me until I left.

To all of you who sent flowers, gifts, fruit baskets
and baking. My daughters; Kay & Moreen for the
meals. All of you who visited, phoned and sent
me cards. Two small words that mean so much.

"Thank you"
Lorraine Weaver

THE MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Manitouwadge Fire Operations Headquarters
P.O. Box 309
‘Manitouwadge, Ontario POT 2C0

is accepting applications for the following
positions on an "as required"” basis:

COOKS
COOKEES (Cook Helpers)
FIRE FIGHTERS
CAMP HELPERS

Ministry of

Natural

Resources

Ontario

Warmest Wishes on your

"Special Birthday"

Today
We think you're simply sensational!
Lots of love from your

kids and grandkids

Ministere des
Richesses
naturelles




